
 

 

                                    

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS  

March 4, 2024 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met March 4, 2024, at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners Keith Roe, Ed Duskie, and 

Brent Beck were present. Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk, was present for the meeting. 

 

Keith Roe moved, and Brent Beck seconded to appoint Ed Duskie as Jewell County’s Alternate Representative 

for the North Central Kansas Regional Planning Commission Board of Directors. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Ed Duskie moved, and Brent Beck seconded to approve abatement number 2592. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

James A. Vaughan IV, Solid Waste Director, discussed issues with the baler. He discussed personnel.  

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, discussed personnel. He discussed purchasing hooded sweatshirts for the dispatchers and 

deputies.  

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed personnel. Brent said he has received some compliments on the 

roads since they  started working on the crowns.  

 

Brent Beck moved to accept Nex-Tech’s Cyber Security IT proposal. Ed Duskie seconded the motion. Motion 

passed unanimously.  

 

The minutes of the February 26, 2024, Commissioners meeting were approved.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:23 a.m.  

 

 

 

__________________________________   ___________ __________________________ 

Brent Beck, Member      Keith Roe, Chairman 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk                    Ed Duskie, Vice-Chairman 

 


